      Mora County Offices
WILL BE CLOSING at 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday November 27th in Observance of Thanksgiving this Includes the Road and Solid Waste Department 



We will resume Regular Business hours on Monday December 2, 2024.
(Solid Waste will resume Regular Business hours on Saturday November 30, 2024)

EMS and Sheriff’s Office will follow their Regular Schedule.
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